
Network Content Date and time Cost Venue Module leads

FEI & TELA 
SSAT Effective 
Primary Subject 
Leadership 
programme
(EPSL)
Five modules

Accreditation: 
The programme is 
accredited by SSAT 
and participants 
will receive a 
certificate for 
modules 
completed.

Wednesday

01 Oct ’25
29 October ’25
21 January ’26
11 March ’26
24 June ’26

1.30pm – 3.30pm

£249 TELA -
Thomas Estley 

Community College
LE9 6PT 

Emma Clark

Tim Barrow

Lorna Townsend

Matt Sexton

Vina Pankhania

FEI & TELA 
SSAT Leaders for 
the Future
Programme
(L4F)
Seven modules

Accreditation: 
The programme is 
accredited by SSAT 
and participants 
will receive a 
certificate for 
modules 
completed.

Wednesday

01 October ‘25
29 October ‘25
21 January ‘26
11 March ‘26
03 June ‘26
24 June ‘26
01 July ‘26

3.45 – 5.45pm

£249 A Leicestershire 
Hub Venue 

TELA based at 
Thomas Estley CC

The Hinckley 
School

Redmoor Academy

Nick Mort – FEI

Lisa Campbell – FEI

Mandi Collins 

Cathy Cornelius

Maxine Young

Rebecca Lawrence 

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

To book any SSAT programme - email admin@futuresteachingalliance.org.uk

mailto:admin@futuresteachingalliance.org.uk


Network Content Date and time Cost Venue Module leads

FEI & TELA 
SSAT National 
Award for Middle 
Leaders 
programme
(NAML)
Six modules

Accreditation: 
The programme is 
accredited by SSAT 
and participants 
will receive a 
certificate for 
modules 
completed.

Wednesday

01 October ‘25
29 October ‘25
21 January ‘26
11 March ‘26
03 June ‘26
24 June ‘26

3.45 – 5.45pm

£249 A Leicestershire 
Hub Venue

Thomas Estley CC

Redmoor Academy

The Hinckley 
School

Dorothy Goodman
School

Nick Mort
Rachael Handley
Vicky Bull
Richard Corner
Emma Clark
John Duggins
Edward Timmins
Jeanette Starbuck
Janine Hartley

FEI & TELA 
SSAT Stepping Up 
to Senior 
Leadership
(SUSL)
Five modules

Accreditation: 
The programme is 
accredited by SSAT 
and participants 
will receive a 
certificate for 
modules 
completed.

Wednesday

01 October ‘25
29 October ‘25
21 January ‘26
11 March ‘26
24 June ‘26

3.45 – 5.45pm

£249 A Leicestershire 
Hub Venue

Thomas Estley CC

Redmoor Academy

The Hinckley 
School

Dorothy Goodman
School

K Groocock
T Read
D Wood
K Noone
J Chandler
M Wilson
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To book any SSAT programme - email admin@futuresteachingalliance.org.uk

mailto:admin@futuresteachingalliance.org.uk
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FEI & TELA 
SSAT Pastoral 
Leaders 
Programme

Six modules

Accreditation: 
The programme is 
accredited by SSAT 
and participants 
will receive a 
certificate for 
modules 
completed.

Wednesday

01 October ‘25
29 October ‘25
21 January ‘26
11 March ‘26
03 June ‘26
24 June ‘26

3.45 – 5.45pm

£249 Leicestershire Hub

Thomas Estley CC

Redmoor Academy

The Hinckley 
School

Dorothy Goodman
School

D Belcher
A Smith
M Sanra
M Thomas
P Nelson
J Alexander-Weller
B Fife

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

admin@futuresteachingalliance.org.ukTo book any SSAT programme - email

mailto:admin@futuresteachingalliance.org.uk


Network Content Date and time Cost Venue Network lead

TELA Primary 
Headteachers

An opportunity to 
meet with like-
minded Heads 
within the alliance 
to discuss local & 
national priorities

Autumn term -
Tue 30 September(T)
Tue 09 December 
Spring term -
Tue 03 March (T)
Summer term -
Mon 29 June

1.30 - 3pm

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network 
for non-members

TELA training room 
based at TECC 
& TEAMS (T)

Mandi Collins
Thomas Estley CC

TELA Primary 
Deputy &
Assistant Head 
support

Meet with 
alliance Deputy/
Assistant heads 
to discuss a 
variety of topics & 
provide support 
within the role

Autumn term -
Tue 23 September

Spring term -
Tue 20 January

Summer term -
Wed 29 April

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network 
for non-members

Cosby
Primary

The 
Pastures

Townlands 
CE

Co-led with

Hannah Knox –
Cosby Primary

Amy O'Neill -
The Pastures

Georgina 
Thompson –
Townlands CE

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk



Network Content Date and time Cost Venue Network lead

TELA
Primary
English

An opportunity to 
meet English SLs 
within the alliance, 
providing updates on 
national 
developments.
To enhance both 
subject & 
pedagogical 
knowledge.
To facilitate c0-
operation, support & 
sharing of ideas.

Autumn term -
Wed 05 November

Spring term -
Mon 23 February

Summer term -
Mon 22 June

1pm - 3pm

No cost to TELA 
members

£30 per network
for non-members

TELA training room
based at 

Thomas Estley CC
LE9 6PT

Vina Pankhania
or
Becky Lawrence -
Success Academy 
Trust
Primary
Improvement 
Leads

TELA 
Early Years FS

Meet with EYFS leads 
to keep up to date 
with current 
developments in 
teaching and learning 
in the Early Years

Autumn term -
Wed 17 September

Spring term -
Wed 04 February

Summer term -
Wed 10 June

3.45pm - 5pm

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network 
for non-members

Richmond Primary
LE10 0ZD

Jen Carter –
Richmond Primary

Sarah Perrett
Orchard CE

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk
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TELA
Primary
Geography
(combined with 
History)

An opportunity to 
meet Geography SLs 
within the alliance, 
providing updates on 
national 
developments.
To enhance both 
subject & 
pedagogical 
knowledge.
To facilitate c0-
operation, support & 
sharing of ideas.

Autumn term
Wed 12 November

Spring term
Wed 18 March

Summer term
Wed 17 June

1pm - 3pm

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network 
for non-members

Various TELA 
alliance schools

Hannah Knox
&
Holly George

Cosby Primary

TELA 
Primary 
History
(combined with 
Geography)

An opportunity to 
meet with History 
SLs within the 
alliance.
Updates on recent 
national 
developments; to 
enhance both subject 
& pedagogical 
knowledge; to 
facilitate co-
operation, mutual 
support & sharing of 
ideas

Autumn term -
Wed 12 November

Spring term -
Wed 18 March

Summer term -
Wed 17 June

1pm - 3pm

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network for 
non-members

Various TELA 
alliance schools

Hannah Knox
&
Holly George

Cosby Primary

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk
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TELA 
IT/
Computing

An opportunity to meet 
with computing SLs 
within the alliance.
Updates on 
recent national develop
ments; to enhance both 
subject & 
pedagogical knowledge; 
to facilitate co-

operation,

mutual support & 
sharing of ideas

Autumn term -
Thu 09 October

Spring term -
Thu 29 January

Summer term -
Thu 16 April

1pm -3pm

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network for 
non-members

Townlands CE
& 

TELA Training room 
based at Thomas 

Estley CC
LE9 6PT

Ben Linstead -
Townlands CE

TELA 
Maths

An opportunity to meet 
with Maths SLs within 
the alliance.
Updates on 
recent national
developments; 
to enhance both 
subject & 
pedagogical knowledge; 
to facilitate co-
operation, 
mutual support & 
sharing of ideas

Autumn term -
Thu 30 October

Spring term –
Thu 26 February

Summer term -
Wed 20 May

1.15pm - 4pm

£65 for 3 networks
for TELA members

£85 for 3 networks 
for non-members

*To be booked in 
September

*Invoiced in 
October

TELA training room
based at Thomas 

Estley CC
LE9 6PT

Vicki Giffard -

Independent
Primary Maths 
Advisor

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk
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TELA 
Primary Music

An opportunity 
to meet with Music 
SLs within the 
alliance.
Updates on 
recent national devel
opments; to enhance 
both subject & 
pedagogical knowled
ge; to facilitate co-
operation, 
mutual support & 
sharing of ideas

Autumn term -
Tue 14 October

Spring term –
Tue 10 February

Summer term -
Thu 11 June

1pm - 3pm

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network for 
non-members

TELA training room
based at 

Thomas Estley CC
LE9 6PT

Beth Carr -
Leicestershire 
Music

Sarah Woodcock -
Battling Brook
Primary

TELA
Primary Pupil 
Premium

An opportunity to 
share ideas & best 
practice as well as 
keeping up to date on 
current issues and 
concerns

Autumn term -
Wed 15 October

Spring term -
Wed 25 March

Summer term -
Tue 16 June

1pm - 2.30pm

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network for 
non-members

TELA training room
based at 

Thomas Estley CC
LE9 6PT

Andrea Storey -
Richmond Primary

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk
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TELA
Primary 
SENCO

An opportunity 
to share ideas & 
best practice as well 
as keeping up to date 
on current issues 
and concerns

Autumn term –
Wed 19 November

Spring term –
Wed 25 March

Summer term -
Tue 16 June 

New time 
1pm - 3pm

£99 for 3 networks 
for TELA members

£119 for 3 networks 
for non-members

To be booked prior 
to November 
network
Invoiced in Nov

Richmond Primary
LE10 0ZD

Kate Browning

Independent
SENCO advisor

TELA
Primary & 
Secondary
Science

Primary and Secondary 
Science network -
Working scientifically 
across KS2 & 
KS3 focussed in the 
Autumn term.

Autumn term -
Tue 28 October

Spring term -
Tue 24 February

Summer Term  -
Tue 12 May 

2pm – 3.30pm 

No cost to TELA
members

£30 per network for 
non-members

TELA training room
LE9 6PT

Richard Corner -
Head of Chemistry 
at Thomas Estley

Kat Bagshaw -
Science
Co-ordinator at 
Richmond Primary

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk
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TELA
Primary & 
Secondary 
Business & 
Office Manage
r

An opportunity 
to meet with 
SBMs within the 
alliance & external
Updates on 
recent national devel
opments; to enhance 
both subject & 
pedagogical knowled
ge; to facilitate
co-operation, 
mutual support & 
sharing of ideas

Autumn term -
Thu 25 September

Spring term -
Tue 27 January

Summer term -
Wed 13 May

9.30am - 11.30am

No cost to TELA
Members

£30 per network for 
non-members

TELA training room
Based at 

Thomas Estley
LE9 6PT

Sally Allen
Wigston Academy

Phil Burton
Hallbrook, Cosby
And Success 
Academy Trust

TELA PRIMARY CPD NETWORKS 25/26

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk

TELA
Data Gold
Two fascinating 

data rich 

sessions to 

improve 

and support 

evaluation and 

planning

Topics:
-Primary School education 
outcomes general trends 
locally and nationally in 
2025, and a focus on KS2 
Question Level Analysis for 
transition.
-Review of the latest 
performance position 
locally and nationally in 
relation to school 
attendance and exclusions.
-Review of Key Stage 4 
performance trends in 2025 
from a local and national 
perspective.

September '25
(Primary & 
Secondary)

November '25
(Secondary)

1pm - 3pm

No cost to TELA
Members

£30 per network for 
non-members

TELA training room
Based at Thomas 

Estley CC
LE9 6PT

Richard Gretton

Mandi Collins



Keep up to date with
CPD & Teacher Training

telacpd@thomasestley.org.uk


